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A revaluation of property assessments in the Town of Milton shall occur for the 2018 assessment 
year.  The approximate dates of the revaluation notices being sent to property owners is expected 
to be in the 2018 year.  Please also notice the Assessor has certain statutory authority to enter 
land as described in Sections 943.13 and 943.15, Wisconsin Statutes. 

 


